The Terry Town Council met in special session for the purpose of working on the budget for fiscal year 2017-18. The following persons were in attendance: Council members Cindy Bond, Caryn Rein, Peter Leyva, Brad Eaton (arrived at 7:10 p.m.) as well as Clerk Lynn Schilling and Mike O'Neill. Mayor Rolane Christofferson presided over the meeting.

Mayor Rolane Christofferson called the meeting to order at 6:07 p.m. and led the Pledge of Allegiance.

The Town Council reviewed previous years' expenditures and established expenditure line item amounts for the upcoming budget year.

Mayor Rolane Christofferson suggested exploring the option of giving a monthly salary or stipend to the fire chief. She stated that many other municipalities are doing so, and she feels the position has evolved into an extensive time commitment to be done adequately. The Town Council will further explore the idea.

Having no further comment, questions, or public comment the meeting was adjourned at 8:29 pm. (Bond/Rein)

ATTEST:	
Lynn Schilling, Clerk	Rolane Christofferson, Mayor